

Board of Park Commissioners





TO:

MAYOR-TIM KABAT AND COMMON COUNCIL-CITY OF LA CROSSE

FROM:

STEVE CARLYON - PARKS & RECREATION DIRECTOR

DATE:

SEPTEMBER 26, 2017

SUBJECT:

APPROVAL OF MYRICK PARK CENTER LEASE WITH WISCORPS INC.

Dear Mayor and Council Members:

The Board of Park Commissioners at their regular meeting of September 21, 2017 unanimously approved to recommend moving forward with lease agreement as presented.

Respectfully submitted,

BOARD OF PARK COMMISSIONERS

Steven C. Carlyon

Director